
Record-breaking statistics detect islands of cooling in a sea of warming 
 

We thank the editor the important comments and for the constructive and positive review 
process. We have improved all the figures’ quality, clarify and unify the labeling, as well as 
reduced the space between them. We had to leave the figures title to avoid confusion 
between the different maps and measurements. We hope that this is acceptable. 
 
We note that the figures quality (as separate files) is much better than how they appear in 
the word document. We will be happy to upload the separate figures’ files for the final 
version. 
 
Many thanks and best wishes, 
Ilan Koren      
 
 


